
 

 

8 May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Stillness Junior School sports day will take place on Tuesday, 22 May 2018 at King’s Sports 

Ground.   

 

Y3 and Y4 will be in the morning (10am to 12noon) and Y5 and Y6 will be after lunch (1.45pm to 

3.15pm). 

 

On the day, please ensure your child comes dressed in their school PE kit or tracksuit (white t-shirt, 

navy shorts) together with suitable footwear, and they have additional clothing depending on the 

weather.  If the weather is hot, please ensure your child is wearing sun cream and has a hat to wear.  

Please also make sure your child has a bottle of water with them; and if required your child has their 

asthma pump/Epi pens with them just in case. 

 

Please remember that you cannot take your child away from King’s Ground at lunchtime and the end of 

the day. They must come back to school and be collected from their class/after school club. 

 

Please come and join us on the day to support your child and their house.   If you wish to come along, 

please make your way down to the entrance of King’s Sports Ground where the gates to King’s Sports 

Ground will be open from 9.20am though the start time is 10am.  Parents and carers are asked to park in 

the main road as King’s are unable to offer us parking facilities. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us for a fun-filled day! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Newiss 

PE Coordinator 

 

 

   

 

 


